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Bell ringers needed 
(KLZA)-- The Salvation Army “Red Kettle” campaign in Falls City is in need of
bell ringers.

The campaign begins Saturday, November 25. Southeast Nebraska Community
Action is asking for volunteers from the community to help with the fundraiser.

90 percent of the funds collected will stay in Richardson County to provide
assistance to local individuals and families in need.

Shifts on Saturday's are 9 - 11 a.m.; 11 a.m. - 1 p.m and 1 - 3 p.m. at Family Fare
Supermarket and Dollar Fresh.

In addition there are shifts from 4 - 6 p.m. Monday through Friday at both Falls
City grocery stores.

Anyone that would like to volunteer as a bell ringer is asked to contact the
SENCA office in Falls City at 402-245-5284.
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